From: Damian Clement

To: EOIA Metra

Subject: Re: Ex-Amtrak F59PHI locomotives

Date: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 1:06:35 PM
Hello,

since Metra has announced the purchase of 15 EMD SD70MAC locomotives from Progress
Rail, and published the first mock-up of one using Metra branding and numbering (humbered
500), I'd like to know the new road numbers Metra intends to apply to each individual loco,
and each locos former identity, as | keep a record of all locos running in passenger service in
the USA, which includes all current and previous identities.

Is this something you have available yet?
Many thanks,

Damian Clement



